
REPORT OF EXECUTIVE
FOR 1907.

To the izembers of thie Cattadiait

Club of Halila2x:
Gentlemen,-The Executive Com-

nîitteg, of the Canadian Club of Hali-
fax, in presenting thieir report at this,
the first annual meeting of the Club,
desire at the outsct to makce a short
survey of m-hat has been accomplish-
ed since the Club wvas started. On
FebruarY 7th, 1907, at a meeting held
in the Council Chaynber, City Hall,
the Club wa's established, and at a
meeting held at the saine place on
February 22nd, 1907, the constitution

and by-laws of the Club were adopted
and the officers elected for the term
ending; October ?S8th. The first ad-
dress criven to the Club wvas by Mr.
J. S. Willison, the well-known editor
of The News of Toronto. It was de-
delivered at the Assembly Hall of the
School for the Blind, March 21St, on
"Forty Years of Confederation." The
other addresses were as follows:

April io-Address at luncheon,
Halifax Hotel, by Mr. H. Cockshutt,
President of the Canadan Manufac-
turers' Association, on "Canadian In-
dustrial Problems. "

20


